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Dear Parliamentary Inquiry

Re: Inquiry: The deployment, adoption and application of 5G in Australia.

From my study of the literature, | believe that there is still quite insufficient scientific evidence of the
safety of 5G technology and | believe that rolling out 5G before proper research into it's affects on the
health of Australians is an unwelcome form of experimentation on the population. An independent
scientific opinion on the safety of this new technology should be obtained from the Inquiry before
proceeding with deployment.

The amount of money needed to employ 5G is not justified under these circumstances and particularly
with 4G already doing a good job in providing internet services.

In addition, in my work | have noticed that there are a significant number of individuals you are sensitive
to electromagnetic radiation. Such individuals need to have their rights protected so that they can avoid
having 5G or similar technologies installed near their homes. Currently there appears to be no available
mechanism to appeal decisions to install devices near their premises.

Yours truly,





